JENEO HO I COMMUNICA LIUN KUUN

RECEIVED

2 8 SEP 2015

DETIED OF ROLLATION REGION !

City of San Fernando, La Union 2500

L 9:15 0

Fax Message

September 24, 2015

To: All Schools Division Superintendents

Please be informed that per Memorandum received from the Office of USEC Rizalino D. Rivera, the 2015 Principals' Test has been rescheduled from September 27, 2015 to October 25, 2015 (Sunday). The National Educators Academy of the Philippines will administer the examination in 3 hours only from 9:00 A.M. to 12:00 noon.

The revised examination will cover 200 multiple choice items anchored on the role of a school head as stipulated in the National Competency-Based Standards for School Heads (NCBSSH) & 21st Century Managerial Skills.

Test takers must bring two pencils (no. 2), test permit with receipt and valid DepEd I.D. They are expected to be in the testing venue before 8:30 A.M.

For information and immediate dissemination to all concerned.

Approved for transmission:

TERESITA M. VELASCO Regional Director

hrdd/dcb/fexnqesh

Sc-fengly IN-fengly
But fingly LC-fingly